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Notice of Annual Provider Training Requirement 

June 17, 2021 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) requires that all participating providers are 

educated and trained on Neighborhood policies and procedures, as well as, understand Neighborhood’s 

expectations for member care. Additionally, Neighborhood requires specific training on its Medicare-Medicaid 

Plan (MMP), INTEGRITY.    

 

 

 

 

 

The revised training is a PowerPoint document that can be easily shared among the provider group/practice.  

Access the mandatory training via the following path: www.nhpri.org/providers/providerresources/provider-

training/   

 

 

 

 

 

After viewing and understanding the contents of the training, the authorized representative will be required to 

attest to their completion, as well as, attest that he/she will train his/her employees using Neighborhood’s 

training.  The attestation is completed via a brief electronic form (eForm) that is on the same webpage as the 

training. The following information will be submitted safely and securely through the eForm: 

1. Name of the Neighborhood contracted group/entity 

2. NPI of the Neighborhood contracted group/entity 

3. Name and title of authorized representative of the group/entity 

4. Email of the authorized representative of the group/entity 

5. Phone number and website, if applicable 

Thank you for your continued partnership as a contracted provider with Neighborhood.  If you have any 

questions about this notice or the annual training requirement, please call Neighborhood Provider Services at    

1-800-963-1001 or email providertraining@nhpri.org.  

To assure the quality and integration of services available to Neighborhood members and to facilitate 

communication regarding best practices, Neighborhood has developed a new, comprehensive training 

program for its network providers.    

 An authorized representative from each provider group/organization must complete 

the mandatory training and attest to having done so by September 30, 2021.  
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